
Attn: Bulletin Editor

I hope this message finds you in good health and high spirits. It has been awhile since we are reached out and
I would like to share some ministry updates with you:

We are rebranding as Rachel’s Vineyard MN (formerly Rachel’s Vineyard Twin Cities).

The following social media changes have been made. Please share these changes with your webmaster to
update any links that refer to Rachel’s Vineyard:

● Contact Email: retreats@rachelsvineyardmn.org (previously rachels@rvineyardmn.org)
● Facebook: RVMinnesota (previously RVTCMN) | account name changed to Rachel's Vineyard MN

(previously Rachel's Vineyard Twin Cities)
● Instagram: rvineyardmn | account name changed to Rachel's Vineyard MN (previously Rachel's

Vineyard Twin Cities)
● Website: accessible at rvineyardmn.org or rachelsvineyardmn.org

If you have visited our website in the past several months, it read that our ministry was restructuring and taking
a sabbatical. We are now beginning to move forward and our website is back-up and functioning!

rachelsvineyardmn.org

We are in the process of planning our next retreat and will announce when the date is set. In the interim, if you
have space and would like to post something about Rachel’s Vineyard, please feel free to use some of the
blurbs provided below:

“Healing after Abortion - Rachel’s Vineyard MN offers a safe place to redeem hearts broken after an
abortion. For more information, email: retreats@rachelsvineyardmn.org, call 763-250-9313 or visit
www.rachelsvineyardmn.org.”

Healing after Abortion - Rachel’s Vineyard MN retreats are open to anyone impacted by abortion -
women, men, grandparents, siblings, and health care professionals. For more information, email:
retreats@rachelsvineyardmn.org, call 763-250-9313 or visit www.rachelsvineyardmn.org.

Please show this to your Pastor and Associate Pastors who may wish to refer people.

We will be printing new brochures soon, please feel free to email: retreats@rachelsvineyardmn.org to be
added to a waiting list.

A current tear-off flyer is available to download and post in bathroom stalls:
https://www.rachelsvineyardmn.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/06/ChurchFlyer20231.pdf
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